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RBI: Management Board will be reduced to six members 
 
Vienna, 10 September 2019. Raiffeisen Bank International AG (RBI) has announced that with the 
expiry of Martin Grüll’s mandate in February 2020, RBI’s Management Board will be reduced to 
six from seven members. The mandate of Chief Risk Officer Hannes Mösenbacher, also expiring in 
February 2020, will be extended by five years. 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  
 
John P. Carlson, CFA 
Group Investor Relations 
Raiffeisen Bank International AG 
Am Stadtpark 9 
1030 Vienna, Austria 
ir@rbinternational.com  
phone: +43-1-71-707-2089 
www.rbinternational.com 
 


